From: Raisa Chernishoff

To: HRULES Exhibits
Subject: HB4167
Date: Thursday, February 20, 2020 10:58:56 AM

Dear Chair Holvey and House Committee on Rules,

HB4167 steals from the pockets of hardworking Oregonians and will heavily burden our
economy. This issue needs to be addressed at the federal level, as a whole country, and has no
place in the state level. | ask you please vote NO on HB4167.

Thank you for your time and your commitment .

Sincerely,

Raisa Chernishoff
Canby, OR
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